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Release from the Arabian Horse Association 

(26-July-14)  – A tragedy in the ring during an awards presentation, involving a horse and youth rider 
resulted in loss of life for a horse on Friday evening, July 25 at the 2014 Youth National Arabian & Half-
Arabian Championship Horse Show in Albuquerque, NM.  
 
Thankfully, the youth rider involved was uninjured in the accident. A difficult moment for those who 
love Arabian horses and their exhibitors, we are saddened that such an accident resulted in losing a 
horse. These moments are an emotional blow to the Arabian industry as a whole and our thoughts go 
out to the owners, riders, trainers and youth who loved this horse. 
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